
Dates for your Diary  

9.10.18 Phoenix Merit Assembly 

10.10.18 Individual/sibling Photographs 

12.10.18 Inset Day 

16.10.18 Year 2 Trip 

16.10 18 Dragon Merit Assembly 

17.10.18 Year 1 Trip 

18.10.18 Trustees Meeting 6pm 

19.10.18 School Review Day 

23.10.18 Griffin Merit Assembly  

22.10.18 Resources Committee 5pm 

26.10.18 Class 3 Assembly 

26.10.18 School Closes 

5.11.18 School Opens 

6.11.18 Unicorn Merit Assembly 

6.11.18 Governors’ Meeting 6pm 

6.11.18 Year 4 Trip 

7.11.18 Year 3 Trip 

9.11.18 Class 10 Assembly 

12.11.18 Anti Bullying Week 

13.11.18 Phoenix Merit Assembly  

15.11.18 Open Day 1—6pm 

16.11.18 Class 9 Assembly 

20.11.18 Dragon Merit Assembly 

26.11.18 Year 6 Robinwood 

27.11.18 Griffin Merit Assembly 

29.11.18 Working with an Author  

30.11.18 Year 6 Assembly 

4.12.18 Unicorn Merit Assembly 

6.12.18 Trustees Meeting 6pm 

11.12.18 Phoenix Merit Assembly 

14.12.18 Class 8 Assembly 

17.12.18 Christmas Dinner Day 

18.12.18 Key Stage 1 Concert 2pm           
  St Michael’s Church 

19.12.18 Nursery Christmas Party 

20.12.18 EYFS Nativity 9.30 am 
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What we have been up to this week:- 
 
Year 5 have been out of school this week to visit a local recy-
cling plant as a part of their topic.  They were fascinated to see 
how our household waste is sorted and used to create useable 
energy so that none of it goes into landfill.  The children are all 
really keen now to make sure we are all thinking about the 
things we waste and how we can be more thoughtful about 
recycling. 
 
We have also had the school nurses in this week to give flu 
immunisations.  If your child has a flu immunisation outside of 
school over the next couple of weeks can you please inform 
school as we have a member of staff who cannot be in contact 
with anyone who has recently had the immunisation until her 
own immunity is secure. 
 
As you will be aware the Parents, Teachers and Friends Asso-
ciation (PTFA) at our school arrange a number of events 
across the year.  These are to raise money for ’extras’ in 
school and also to host fun events that involve the children 
and sometimes the whole family.  
 
We are now in the position that we have had a number of par-
ents and members of staff leave the Association as their chil-
dren have moved up to high school or they have left our 
school.   
 
Miss Wilkes (Jessie Wootton’s mum), Mrs Turner (John McGe-
own-Turner’s mum), Mrs Powell (Oliver Powell’s mum) and  
Mrs Coley (Joe and George Coley’s mum) would love you to 
join them so that we can plan and run lots of fun and exciting 
events for our children.  If you would like to know more about 
how we work please talk to any one of the members listed 
above or ask Mrs Paver in the office and she will put you in 
touch with them by email. 
 
We are looking for someone new to take the helm and are 
happy to take on board new ideas and suggestions to add to 
our already busy school schedule. So please do take the time 
to talk to our members and to put yourself forward and help us 
if you have any spare time and enthusiasm to provide for our 

children.        Ms Talbot 

Attendance:  Congratulations to class F2A who had  100% attendance this 

week - you were our attendance stars. Well Done to you all!  



Photographs 

The photographer will be in school on Wednesday 10th October 2018 to take individual and 

sibling photographs. 

Helpful telephone numbers-  Leeds Anti - Social Behaviour Team: 0113 222 4402   

Childline: 0800 11 11        Leeds Domestic Violence 24 hour helpline: 0113 2 460401 

Out of hours service for ongoing noise 6.00 pm -3.30 am: 0113 395 0143   

NSPCC: 0808 810 800   Leeds Domestic Violence 24 hour helpline: 0113 2460401 

Home Start-Support and friendship for families 0113 244 2419 or email office@home-

startleeds.co.uk    

Community News 

Exercise class 

Any parents wishing to improve their health and drop a few pounds at a local exercise class, contact 

www.swiftfitpt.com/exercise-classes and attend your first class for FREE. Classes  are held in East 

Ardsley Sunday School and East Ardsley Community Centre. 

http://www.swiftfitpt.com/exercise-classes

